
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                            Friday 18th November 2022 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
Happy Friday everyone!  This week we have been busy across the school.  Some of our Year 10 and 11 
pupils have been assessed for their Speaking and Listening element of their English qualifications. There 
were a wide range of themes and some excellent presentations.  I would like to congratulate in particular 
Nic B whose piece on skateboarding was interesting and impressive. 
 
The Potter Centre had a beautiful dancing session this afternoon where pupils and staff took turns in 
listening to music and dancing along. 
 
We also had a visit from a bear today who sat in our library and read our books. Some of our pupils went 
along to help him choose some of their favourite books to read (we promise he was a very well behaved 
bear). 
 
Please remember to let us know if you are coming along to our Christmas performances on Friday 9th 
December. We hope that it will be a wonderful opportunity to kickstart the festive season. 
 
More of this week's stars... 
Jesse C for his positive approach to Geography. We are proud of him for problem solving and building 
relationships 
Kinney Class have been working on money. Rylee, Reece and Keyon have been great using their money 
skills. They recognise all coins and notes; they can buy more than one item and give change if necessary. 
Theo is accessing Reading Plus and has also been engaging well in maths and as a result, his money skills 
are improving a lot. He can recognise all the coins and pay with £1 and 50p. Theo, we are so proud of your 
progress. 
Mason W organised the art room and put up two brilliant displays. Thank you for your help. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Pip 

 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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